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| am writing to voice my opposition to any modification to the Roadless Rule in Alaska. The proposed changes
would undermine safeguards, and facilitate increased old-growth logging in the Tongass and the Chugach
National Forests. Logging prohibitions contained within the Roadless Rule are a key component of the long-
awaited transition away from old-growth clearcutting on the Tongass. The Roadless Rule protects over 2.5 million
acres of productive old-growth (which constitutes half of the old-growth forests remaining on the Tongass) and
prevents the fragmentation of large unbroken landscape. Rolling back the Roadless Rule in Alaska would ignore
overwhelming public support, put wildlife and critical habitat at risk, and threaten access to safe drinking water.
The rule change would be a step away from sustainable
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